Moldova    Meeting the leaders of CNPM and FNPAIA
From 17 to 19 October 2012  J.M. Standaert, country manager for Moldova, visited the presidents and their main collaborators of CNPM and FNPAIA. He discussed with them a number of hot issues that figure on the agenda of the Moldovan parliament. He was also briefed by them about the on-going projects and services like on OSH, etc. Such meetings at regular intervals also provide an opportunity to update information on some international issues such as the Free Trade Agreement negotiations between Moldova and the EU.

On Friday morning, Mr. Standaert paid a visit to the Dutch Honorary Consul in Chisinau, Mr. Robert de Groof, and briefed him about the outcome of the meetings.

